
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 June 2009 
 
Mr. David Archbold, 
Managing Director, 
Information and Communication Technology Authority, 
3rd Floor Alissta Towers, 
P.O. Box 2502GT, 
Grand Cayman. KY1-1104 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 
 
Re: Report on Local Number Portability 
 
Further to the Authority’s letter of 17 June 2009, the LNP Working Group has 
found it difficult to meet as a result of the absence of various members from time 
to time.  As a result, the Working Group will not be able to respond today, as 
indicated in the Authority’s letter.  We anticipate being able to do so by the end of 
the month. 
 
We apologize for this delay. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
‘Signed’ 
_____________________ 
Frans Vandendries 
Chair – LNP Working Group 
 

c.c.  David Laliberté General Counsel & Head of Licensing and Compliance 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 

 “LNP Working Group Members” 
 

 


